
From: NSFM Info <Info@nsfm.ca>  
Sent: December 11, 2018 2:51 PM 
To: Tracy Verbeke <TVerbeke@nsfm.ca> 
Cc: William Brooke <wbrooke@nsfm.ca>; Betty MacDonald <BMacDonald@nsfm.ca> 
Subject: INTEREST IN PILOT PROGRAM TO REMOVE CAP  
 
December 11, 2018 
  
TO:       Mayors, Wardens, Clerks, CAOs, All Units 
 

FR:        Will Brooke, Policy Advisor, Nova Scotia Federation of Municipalities  
  
RE:       INTEREST IN PILOT PROGRAM TO REMOVE CAP  
  
In November, NSFM members voted to pass a resolution on the capped assessment program 
(CAP). They asked for work to be done to investigate ways to phase out the CAP, and requested 
that the Province allow municipalities to undertake pilot projects to remove or phase out the CAP.  
 
NSFM is interested in your input.   
 
Would your municipality be interested in being considered for a pilot program to remove or phase 
out the CAP?  Please send your replies and comments to wbrooke@nsfm.ca.   
 
Responses will be tallied Friday, December 21st. Thank-you for your participation.  
 
Kind regards,  
 
Will 
 
 
Will Brooke 
BA, MA, MPA, Queen’s University at Kingston, Ontario  
Policy Advisor, Nova Scotia Federation of Municipalities 
1809 Barrington St., Suite 1304 
Halifax, NS B3J 3K8 
(902) 423-8673 (Office) 
(902) 221-5191 (Cell) 
www.nsfm.ca 
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